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Here is the Community Connection for the week ending St. Patrick's Day, Sunday, March

17th. In this week's issue: legislation which would allow New Yorkers to receive their tax

refunds in a timely manner, upcoming events around the area in the week ahead, and Greece

churches partner with Habitat for Humanity for their latest home project. Click on the PDF

for a full-screen view of this week's issue. 


